


 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 
 
 
 
 
 
 




